

PTA Meeting Minutes 28th April 8pm

Present:

Co Chair – Hannah Howe – unable to attend

Co Chair -Jenny Lynch

Treasurer - Sarah Harris

Secretary – Debra Harrison – unable to attend

School representatives – Miss Harding, Wendy Poulter – unable to attend

Yea 6 - Zsanett Sylvester, Samantha Pink

Year 5 – Annalet Van Deventer, Cathryn Bishop – unable to attend, Suzie Dear – unable to attend, Salma Paruk – unable to attend

Year 4 – Amanda Southgate, Jenny Lynch

Year 3 – Valerie Waters, Lizzie McIntosh

Year 2 – Olivia Williams, Lizzie Carpenter

Year 1 – Karen Woodward, Anna Swift

Reception – Gemma Gill – unable to attend

Follow up from last PTA meeting:

- No further forward with contact from Ascot Round Table yet
- Football goals and basketball hoops need replacing/repairing, still on agenda when PTA funds available

Upcoming events – Bags 2 School 6th May, Reception Bake Sale 2nd May, Film Night 8th May – scheduled Classlist reminders and messages on Watts App groups to be communicated by class reps and Co Chairs

Circus Event/Summer Fayre 28th June – 12-4, shows 1 & 2.30 pm:

- Advertising – agree lettings company boards not appropriate visualisation for circus this year
- Banner outside school/Broomhall Park was mentioned – to look into costings
- Posters to be put up in local sites eg. Curley Wurley Café/Perschool/Nursery and social media posts locally – Sam and Zsanett agreed to lead on this and look at printing posters once received
- Tickets live on TicketTailor 1st May for sale £10/ticket including fayre entry
- Poster with link being put together by Gemma Gill and Hannah Howe
- Raffle summer class hampers as usual – colour themed and allocated before half term for class reps to coordinate after half term.
- Agreed tokens for payments on stalls again this year
- Auction – agreed not to do this year - time consuming with limited financial gain
- Stalls: Reception – tbc, Yr 1 – tbc, Yr2 – Raffle tickets/entrance/popcorn, Yr 3 – sweetie tombola, Yr4 – Tin can alley, Yr 5 – tbc, Yr 6 – chocolate tombola & ‘one arm bandit’, Governors-bar, Preschool – charceuterie boxes, ? something else too – Jenny to liaise with Sharon at Preschool.
- Jenny to liaise with Debbie about alcohol license and raffle tickets for the fayre

Other business:

- Hannah & Jenny to meet with Mrs Griffiths about next steps to proceeding with library installation.
- Reception rep asking about securing further funds for reception playground modifications and new play equipment including distributing Just Giving page onto class watts app groups. Agreed for rep to clarify what funds are needed as there are already some raised from class parents/donations and proceeds from Bake Sale, before proceeding with this.

Many thanks for everyone's attendance.

Next meeting Thursday 5th June